
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are now in the final term of school and we have lots of exciting things going on that we 

would like to share with you! 

 

For this term’s enrichment activity, we will be going to the beach. The children will be split 

into two groups and will alternate weekly. The group of children that stay at school will be 

taking part in our garden project, helping to the renovate the outdoor space. You will receive 

a text message to let you know which group your child is in.  

 

On the week your child is going to the beach it is important they are dressed appropriately 

for the weather. Please make sure your child has a hat and sun cream on. We can also 

apply/ top up sun cream at school. If you do not wish for your child to have school sun cream 

on, please let us know as soon as possible.  

 

The last day of term will be Thursday 21st July 2022. On this day the children will be 

going on a trip to Flamingo Land as part of the school’s reward scheme. There will be no 

cost for this trip. The children will need to be collected by our minibus that morning instead of 

the LA transport, we can arrange the specific times closer to the date. School pack ups will 

be provided. Children can bring £5 spending money if they wish. Please make sure your 

child is dressed weather appropriate and has sun cream on if necessary. 

 
 

ON FRIDAY 22ND JULY SCHOOL IS CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura O’Brien  

Rising Stars Lead 


